RECEIVED
CLERK’S OFFICE

DEC 1 8 2003

STATE OF ILLINOIS
Pollution Control Board
To: Clerk of the-Board. 12/13/2003
State of Illinois
Pollution Control Baard

100 W. Randolph St. #11-500
Chicago, TL 60601

Ref Case# PCB 03-115

1 am writing to withdraw my complaint against Coresaw Log & Lumber. The sawmill has not
been in opergtion for several months, and ¥ do not wish to-burden the Board with continued extensions.

1 do reserve the right to refile if Mr. Edwards, or anyone else, decides to reopen the sawmill, or
any other business-operation, that causes-unreasonable.interference in the lives of myself or my neighboss.

I appreciate the time and patience of the Board, and Hearing Officer, and hopefully will not need
your services in the foture,

I am sending nine copies of this letter to the Clerk of the Board, one copy to Carol Sudman, and
one to Michael J. Honegger.

Respectfully Submitted,

(el % beimonr

David B. Haworth
877 State Route 26
Lacon, IL 61540
(309)246-3277

cc: Carol Sudman, Hearing Officer
Illinois Pollgtion Control Board
600 Second Street, Suite 462
Springfield; IL 62704

Michael J. Honegger -
Attorney at Law .
12900 W FMngton Read

P.O. Box 4%

Hannah City, IL 61536




